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Comments: Dear Forest Service Policy Makers,

 

As a California citizen who deeply values and enjoys the wilderness, I urge you to significantly revise "FSM 2355

Climbing Opportunities #ORMS-3524."  As it currently stands, the policies in this document related to fixed

anchors add unnecessary, burdensome, and expensive steps to the stewardship of our outdoor treasures.  If

implemented, they would also pose a frankly terrifying safety hazard for climbers and everyone else who enjoys

these ares.  Please do not take this further.  Instead, I ask you to work with the communities and organizations

dedicated to outdoor preservation to develop a sustainable management plan for these precious areas. Together,

we can implement solutions that suit everyone's needs.  Thank you for your consideration, and all you do for our

wild places.

 

Best wishes,

Taylor Kirsch 


